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SSRO-C-72 Finance & HR Outsourced Services 

1. Question: I notice that there is a section that relates to payments via bacs. As this service can only be provided by bacs approved software providers we wondered if there was an opportunity to work collaboratively with a Finance and HR Service provider?

Response: As part of entering into this contract, the SSRO would expect a Finance and HR Service provider to either have their own approved BACS software, or an arrangement with a third party BACS approved software provider already in place. Paragraphs 1.36 to 1.39 of the ITT, outlines the conditions for sub-contracting or consortia.

